
Humboldt Amateur Radio Club
Meeting Minutes – 5 July 2022

Officers Present: President: Ben Adams KK6SYJ
Vice President: Gene Bass K6PCS

HARC's president Ben Adams KK6SYJ chaired this month’s meeting and called the meeting 
to order at 7:05pm at 3030 L street. Members present were logged and sent to the secretary 
for manual entering into the log book.  There were 16 people for this meeting. 

With the absence of secretary Jaye ke6sls, there was no secretary report.  However, the 
minutes of the June meeting were sent via the email reflector and the secretary received no 
corrections for those minutes.

With the absence of  treasurer Marcy ke6iau, there was no treasurer report.  

Ben gave a brief winlink Wednesday update.

Ben announced a vacant HARC wednesday night NCS schedule.

Ben gave a debrief of the Thunderbird & Whale Air Lift event on June 19th. Anthony, Randy, and Ben
participated in the event from ACV. We attempted 80m winlink communication for the event as 
planned, but band conditions forced us to utilize the 2m gateway on the court house. It saved the day.

Ben gave a brief Field Day recap. 94 contacts across 2m, 15m, 20m, 40m, and 80m for phone and cw; 
no digital contacts. The logging laptop networking worked very well.

Ben closed the meeting at 8:15pm.

Submitted by Jaye ke6sls, secretary HARC.


